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June 30, 2014


VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:	Kalama Telephone Company - Third Revision of Sheet No. 39 Canceling Second Revision of Sheet No. 39

Dear Mr. King:

	Attached through electronic filing is the tariff sheet referenced above.  The purpose of this filing is to pass through to customers the charges that are incurred by Tenino Telephone Company from Qwest Communications d/b/a CenturyLink for listings in CenturyLink's Directory Assistance.  The charges set forth in the tariff are the charges that Tenino Telephone Company receives. There is no mark-up for administrative costs.  This becomes a straight pass- through of the charges incurred for customers who want their telephone number or numbers listed in CenturyLink's Directory Assistance.

	If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely,



RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/ cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
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